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Ontario 

Solicitor General Solliciteur général 

Office of the Solicitor General Bureau du solliciteur général 

25 Grosvenor Street, 18th Floor 25, rue Grosvenor, 18e étage 
Toronto ON  M7A 1Y6 Toronto ON  M7A 1Y6 
Tel: 416 326-5000 Tél. : 416 326-5000 
Toll Free: 1-866-517-0571 Sans frais : 1-866-517-0571 
SOLGEN.Correspondence@ontario.ca SOLGEN.Correspondence@ontario.ca 

132-2022-730 
By email 

April 20, 2022 

David Eke 

Dear David Eke: 

As you are aware, you were appointed to the Niagara Regional Police Services Board 
until June 19, 2022, at which time your appointment will expire. 

Pursuant to subsection 27(10) of the Police Services Act, I hereby reappoint you to the 
Niagara Regional Police Services Board, effective from June 20, 2022, for a period of six 
months, or until such time as an appointment has been made by Order in Council, 
whichever occurs first. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your valuable service to 
the Niagara Regional Police Services Board. 

Sincerely, 

Sylvia Jones 
Solicitor General 

c: Deb Reid, Board Secretary 
Niagara Regional Police Services Board 

Ronald LeClair, Police Services Advisor 
Inspectorate of Policing 
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